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Public Meeting for Beaufort County Stormwater Projects August 25 

  
Beaufort County will be actively improving and protecting water quality through several projects happening in your area.  
Following priorities and recommendations of the Battery Creek Watershed Management Plan, the Beaufort County 
Stormwater Department and the City of Beaufort Public Works Department will collaborate to minimize bacteria 
discharging into local waterways by expanding stormwater treatment practices and improving infrastructure.  This project 
is important for our region because it seeks to protect recreational waters and keep shellfish beds open and safe.  These 
improvements are made more impactful by community support and participation.  To learn how this project will affect 
Beaufort County and how to be an active steward in further protecting water quality and our quality of life in the 
Lowcountry, residents are invited to attend a public meeting on Thursday, August 25, 2016, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the 
City of Beaufort Council Chambers located at 1911 Boundary Street in Beaufort.  For more information, call the Beaufort 
County Stormwater Department at 843-255-2805. 
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http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/stormwater-management/documents/Manuals--Plans-page/Battery%20Creek%20Watershed%20Plan%20July%202013.pdf
http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/stormwater-management/index.php
http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/stormwater-management/index.php
http://www.cityofbeaufort.org/public-works.aspx
https://www.google.com/#q=1911+Boundary+Street%2C+Beaufort%2C+SC

